
 

P1K Newsletter 
 

Term 2 – October 2018 
Welcome back!  

A very warm welcome to the boys and girls of P1K! 

 

Class Timetable 

Tuesday – P.E. with Mrs Cooper  

Wednesday – Library (every second week beginning week 2) 

Thursday – Drama with Ms McGillivray 

 

Classwork 

This term we will be focusing on using our knowledge of the sounds letters make and how we 

can blend these sounds together to read and write with some more independence.  We will be 

focusing on how to use finger spaces to help present our writing and when reading we will be 

talking lots about the characters in stories as well as important events and predicting what might 

happen next. We will be exploring how to tell the time using o’clock and the class will also be 

looking at how they can use their existing counting skills to help them complete simple addition 

questions.  

Our topic this term is The 5 Senses. We will be learning about the senses and how we use them. 

 

Homework 

Your child’s homework will be handed out on a Wednesday and should be returned the 

following Tuesday. Homework tasks will reinforce what your child has been learning in class. 

Once completed please sign your child’s homework task.  

 

Reading books, home/school diary and common words cases should be kept separate in 

your child’s book bag and not handed in with the homework folder. 

 
Things to Remember  
Children should: 

• bring their book bag and home/school diary to school every day (please ensure that 

this is checked daily for notes/letters) 

• bring a fresh water bottle every day (please note that juice is not allowed in the 

classroom) 

• bring in a painting apron to be kept in school (an old shirt will suffice) 

 

It is useful for us if all equipment and belongings are clearly labelled so that it can be returned 

to its owner should it go missing!  

 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 9th November – PTA Disco 

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th November – In service days 

Friday 23rd November – P1 Book event (more details to follow) 

Friday 14th December - P1 Christmas Singalong 

Thursday 20th December – P1 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December – Last day of term. 

 



 

If there is anything you would like to discuss, or information to share about 

your child, please feel free to contact us either by writing a note in your child’s 

home/school diary, catching either of us at the end of the day or by contacting 

the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Cooper and Miss Cree 

 

 

 

 

 

 


